## OHSGCA SPRING CLINIC NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE

To: High School Boy and Girls Golf Coaches

From: OHSGCA Executive Board

In an attempt to make the clinic a better and more beneficial experience for all, we have agreed to move the clinic date to a June timeframe. By making this move, we have been able to return an OHSAA approved "rules interpretation" as part of the clinic. This meeting will fulfill the State's annual requirement for completion of a rule meeting.

As one would expect, we have been forced to make adjustment to the traditional clinic agenda and the meetings, which take place in conjunction with the clinic. We hope that these changes do not create any undue issues on the coaches' behalf. The biggest of these changes will be the evening "Business Meeting", which has been held the night before the actual clinic. This meeting has been dropped, and we hope to take care of any needed action on the morning of the clinic itself.

You will also notice that the morning clinic session will be primarily used to cover the massive changes to the USGA Rules of Golf. Each person who attends the clinic will be provided with a new copy of the "Rule of Golf" book for use at this meeting. With the large number of changes that were put into place this year, we felt that it would be of greatest importance for the coaches to receive an expanded session on this subject.

At the competition of the clinic we will have available, for those that sign-up, a boxed lunch provided by the staff at the Fawcett Center. This will replace the need to drive to the OSU Golf Course for the luncheon we have had in the past.

Again, we hope that these changes do not create any hardships for you our member coaches, and we hope for see at the clinic this year.

Thanks, Executive Board, OHSGCA